
 

Welburn Hall School 

Good Afternoon everyone!Yet another great week has flown by; can you believe it is nearly 
February already? Here’s what we have been up to: 

Our Lower Formal Learners have recorded images of the flood weather and they have been 
following instructions on how to create a wormery for their science activity… 

 

 

We would like to thank a family who have kindly decided to donate a new wormery to us for the 
farm which the children will be happy to hear now that they have some experience with them. 

Our College students have had a go at making drop scones for after their tea which turned 
out to be both easy and tasty. 

 

As part of their PE lesson the Upper Formal Learners decided on alternative exercise and 
washed the minibus. It was extremely cold but both pupils had a great time and they were 

very proud of the finished result, it was that good a job I have booked my car in! 
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Our Lower Semi-Formal Learners partook in a bread making session. Some worked with 
parents at home and some made 

What is the best thing about a bread joke? It never gets stale… wahey!

Do you have any good jok

Some of the examples of the work created at home this week from our Upper Formal class
an information pamphlet on the care of guinea pigs, a job advertisement poster and a story 

board for a risk. Great work guys, keep it up

Formal Learners partook in a bread making session. Some worked with 
parents at home and some made theirs in school. The end results were amazing.

What is the best thing about a bread joke? It never gets stale… wahey!

Do you have any good jokes about food? We would love to hear them.

 

Some of the examples of the work created at home this week from our Upper Formal class
an information pamphlet on the care of guinea pigs, a job advertisement poster and a story 

board for a risk. Great work guys, keep it up! 

 

Formal Learners partook in a bread making session. Some worked with 
in school. The end results were amazing. 

What is the best thing about a bread joke? It never gets stale… wahey! 

es about food? We would love to hear them. 

 

Some of the examples of the work created at home this week from our Upper Formal class; 
an information pamphlet on the care of guinea pigs, a job advertisement poster and a story 



 

 
  

 

Our SEMH/Nurture class, Upper Formal Learners, Lower Semi-Formal Learners and Upper 
Informal Learners will all be participating in Food Technology classes for 5 weeks after 

February half term. They will be making things such as flapjack, cheese scones, sausage 
rolls and chocolate muffins. Donations of £1.00 per week would be greatly appreciated if 

you can but are not compulsory. 

If you have any spare outdoor clothing of any size we would be grateful to receive them as 
the children could use them whilst working on the farm. 



 
 Could we please ask that parents keep a weekly check on your child’s hair for Head Lice 

– if you need any help in identifying or treating Head Lice then please visit 
http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/ 

If your child boards, we will be happy to help check with your consent. Just drop a note 
to the school office or email  

admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

That is all from us. We wish you all a wonderful weekend and we will hopefully see more of 
you next week which is Week 2 of our food menu. 

 

 



 


